
Langley Health Services is pleased to be coordinating with your child’s school 

to offer vaccines and/or physicals for your child.   

Physicals will be free of charge to all children!   

Vaccines will be free if child has Medicaid or is uninsured.  

 

We will be at your child’s school on the following dates: 

 August 1, 2023 8am-12pm (Vaccines only)- Wildwood Middle High School 

 August 4, 2023 8am-11am– Wildwood Intermediate School 

 August 8, 2023 8am-10:30am– Wildwood Elementary School 

                            11am-12pm– Sumter Prep Academy 

       1pm-4:30pm– South Sumter Middle School 

 August 9, 2023 9am-12pm– South Sumter High School (physicals only) 


